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HB 5025 

Higher Education Coordinating Commission – fee bill 
 

HB 5025 will ratify new fees for the State Authorization Reciprocity Agreement as well as 

increase fees associated with the Private Career Schools unit within the Higher Education 

Coordinating Commission. 

 

These fees are anticipated to generate additional revenue in the amount of $264,750 

Other Funds in the 2015-17 biennium, which will support the addition of one new 

Educational Specialist 2 position as well as the reclassifications of three other existing 

positions. These fees have been assumed in the Higher Education Coordinating 

Commission budget bill (HB 5024).  

 

The Subcommittee recommends adoption of an amendment which corrects fee amounts 

that were incorrectly printed in the introduced version of the bill. 

 

The Education Subcommittee recommends HB 5025 be amended by the -1 amendment 

and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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